

## HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

E: dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au www.happyvalley.sa.edu.au

18 Education Road, Happy Valley SA 5159 P: 8381 7166 F: 8381 6041

14/05/21

## Dear Families,

This week our Years 3, 5 & 7 students have begun **NAPLAN**. Students completed their Writing and Reading tests, with Conventions of Language and Numeracy scheduled for next week. We are very proud of our students and their efforts.

Please remember that **Photo Day** is next Monday 17 May. Classes have specific times and family photos will be in the afternoon. Please send your child with their individual photo envelope on the day, these will be collected by the photographer. All payments are made directly to the Photographers, the school does not process any money.

Further to our communication last week about the **Uniform Policy**, please find the policy attached. Please take a look at it to ensure your child is dressed accordingly. The policy is in place to ensure student safety and equity.

Today is the due date for families to submit their online applications for our Year 6 and 7 students for **High School**. Please find attached the latest update for Year 7 to HS. It is directed mainly at regional schools, but may be of interest to some. If you have any further questions, please contact the front office.

Next weekend our **Pedal Prix** teams will be riding in races at Tailem Bend. The team have been practising at lunch times and after school in preparation. Today at Assembly the cars were on show and the team shared what they've been up to. We wish them all the best and thank their families for supporting them.

On Wednesday Leadership met with our Education Director and the Reviewing Officer who will be conducting the school's **External Review**. This meeting was about the process that will be implemented on Monday and Tuesday of Week 5.

We wish you all a warm and cozy weekend.

Kind regards,

Paul and Anthea



